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101 5th Street, Suite 1100, Saint Paul, MN 55101 
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February 14, 2020 

Legislative Reference Library 
Attn: Acquisitions Dept. 
645 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155-1050 

Dear Acquisitions Department, 

Pursuant to Minn. Stat. 168.1294 Subd.6; 2019 Minn. Laws 1st Spl. Sess. Chap. 3 Art. 3 
Sec. 22 which requires a report with an itemized list of each expenditure the Minnesota 
Law Enforcement Memorial Association made with the funds received from special law 
enforcement memorial license plates contributions during the previous calendar year, I 
am submitting the following report. 

The Minnesota Law Enforcement Memorial Association (LEMA) received on August 
15th , 2019, via ACH to our Wells Fargo Account ACH $69,590.00 in funds from the 
State of Minnesota special law enforcement memorial license plates fund. 

As of the filing date required by law for this report there were no funds accessed for any 
expenditure. 

Sincerely, 

Brian V. Hubbard, President 
Minnesota Law Enforcement Memorial Association 
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